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May 1, 2025 
 
Yellowjacket Nation, 
 
At 9:53 am today, Runge ISD Administration was notified that the Texas Department of Public Safety 
(DPS) would be attempting to arrest an individual who had been tracked to the area around our district.  
In response to this information, we immediately placed the entire district on lockdown as a 
precautionary measure.  Shortly after the district was placed on lockdown, parents were notified via text 
message and were kept updated throughout the lockdown.  Please note that in these types of situations, 
we will only communicate with our parents and guardians via text message. 
 
We are grateful to DPS for notifying us in advance, which allowed us to take swift and appropriate 
action to ensure the safety of all students and staff.  At no point were any individuals on our campuses 
in immediate danger, and we appreciate your continued trust as we prioritize the well-being of our 
school community.   
 
As always, thank you for your support and partnership.   
 
Educationally Yours, 
 

 
 
Hector O. Dominguez, Jr. 
Superintendent 
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